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Several players in the domestic appliance manufacturing and distribution sector have received a statement of 
objections from the Competition Authority's investigation services, in which a certain number of suppliers of 
having entered into a vertical agreement with some of their distributors. 
 
Among all the grievances formulated by the services of the Competition Authority, only one concerns Darty 
and extends over a limited period which ended in December 2014, i.e. almost 10 years ago, and therefore prior 
to the acquisition of Darty by Fnac carried out in 2016. Moreover, this grievance concerns only a limited 
number of well-identified product categories. 
 
A statement of objections in no way prejudges the guilt of the companies concerned. It is only at the end of 
the investigation, and following a contradictory session, that the Board of the Competition Authority 
determines, in complete independence, whether the grievances are well founded. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

CONTACTS 
 
 

ANALYSTS/INVESTORS  Stéphanie Laval   stephanie.laval@fnacdarty.com 
+33 (0)1 55 21 52 53 

 
 

PRESS    Audrey Bouchard  audrey.bouchard@fnacdarty.com 
+33 (0)6 17 25 03 77 

 

mailto:audrey.bouchard@fnacdarty.com

